
 

 

18 October 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Life of Pi - Chichester Festival Theatre 
 
As part of the GCSE and BTEC exam, students are required to attend a live theatre performance.  This 
needs to be completed as a whole class so students and teachers can reflect and work together on 
reviewing the play.  
 
I am happy to announce that this year we will be watching an evening performance of 'Life of Pi; at 
Chichester Festival Theatre, on Thursday 16 November at 7.30pm.  Students will travel to the theatre 
after school via the 60 bus at a cost of £2 each.  We request that they carry their own bus money on 
the day.   
 
Students are to bring their own clothes (appropriate for the occasion) in for the evening and if required 
extra monies for snacks.  We will provide food in school before we leave so that teachers and students 
can all travel to the theatre together.  
 
Please can parents organise the collection of their child from the Theatre.  The show should be finished 
by approximately 9.45pm and we will meet all parents outside the front of the theatre for collection.  
 
The cost of a ticket for this show is £9.75 and can be paid via Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to 

“Quick Links” and then to Trips.  You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and 

contact details will be taken from Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.  For assistance 

with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org. 

 

If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact Vikki.Strachan@mrc-academy.org 

 

Payment for this visit is voluntary, but if insufficient payments are made then the visit may have to be 

cancelled.  Some financial support may be available – please contact your child’s Head of Year. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

 

 
Mrs V Strachan 
Head of Drama  
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